Nursery Homework 
W/B 14/12/20
You may like to play this counting game.

Find somewhere outdoors to play. Stand a distance away from each other and take turns to call out a number between one and three. If you say ‘three’, your child takes three steps towards you, counting together as they go.
Keep going until you reach each other for a hug!
Help your child to make up some new rules for the game - you could both move at the same time, or you could change the way of moving - ‘three jumps’ or ’three hops’. Or you could choose bigger numbers - ‘ten pigeon steps’.




When you are out and about during the holidays see how many words you can recognise in the environment.
This might be names of supermarkets, names of toys, street signs, words on cereal packets etc.


This week our Nursery Star of the Week is…
Levario!
Levario is always so pleasant to everyone. He loves to help in class. Levario also has beautiful manners. He always tries hard with his work. Well done Levario!
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This week we have been doing lots of Christmas crafts. 
Can you make a Christmas tree decoration? You could make a star or a bauble and decorate it. There are lots of ideas on the internet. Please send us a photo of your decoration. We would love to see it! Send your pictures to our class email 
nursery@st-annes-pri.manchester.sch.uk
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